
 
 

 

 

Protect Our Water 

Dear Madame Minister of Health,                               

Traces of pharmaceuticals have been 
reported in our waters, yet in Canada 
there are no national standards or 
laws for pharmaceuticals in drinking 
water.  The risks to human health                                 Minister of Health 
and aquatic ecosystems from exposure                       Mme. Ginette Petitpas Taylor  
to low concentrations are unclear. I                             House of Commons 
ask the government to fund research                           Ottawa ON 
into pharmaceuticals in drinking water 
and to then set rigorous quality  
standards for the presence of 
pharmaceuticals in water comparable 
to the World Health Organization. 
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